
Availability of Nebraska’s Draft 2018 Water Quality Integrated Report 

This notice announces the availability of the draft 2018 Water Quality Integrated Report for the 

opportunity for public comment.  

Upon finalization, the Nebraska Department of Environmental Quality will submit the 2018 Water 

Quality Integrated Report to EPA Region 7 for review and approval/disapproval as required by the Clean 

Water Act.  This notice is provided by the Department as a means for public participation in the 

completion of the Integrated Report and is hereby soliciting review and comments. All comments 

received through the close of business March 29, 2018 will be considered and the proposed list possibly 

revised. 

The draft Integrated Report will be available for public viewing on the Department Internet site 

(http://deq.ne.gov) under the “NDEQ News” category or at the NDEQ offices. 

To receive a copy of the draft list, please contact: Laura Johnson laura.r.johnson@nebraska.gov 

(402) 471-0510 or FAX (402) 471-2909 (TDD call operator at 711).

Laura Johnson, Integrated Report and TMDL Coordinator 

Water Quality Division - Planning Unit 

Nebraska Department of Environmental Quality  

P.O. Box 98922 

Lincoln, NE 68509-8922 

mailto:laura.r.johnson@nebraska.gov

